
NOTICE OF 30-DAY FILING 

On or about September 23, 2013, Northern Indiana Public Service Company (“NIPSCO”) will 
submit to the Indiana Utility Regulatory Commission for approval under its 30-Day Filing 
procedures, 170 IAC 1-6-1, et seq. a revised Rate 625 – Rate for Electric Service – Metal 
Melting Service.  The referenced filing will consist of NIPSCO’s proposed revisions to modify 
Rate 625, which was approved by the Commission on December 21, 2011 in Cause No. 43969.  
The revisions impact Customers participating in Rate 625 of NIPSCO’s IURC Electric Service 
Tariff, Original Volume No. 12.  A decision on the 30-Day Filing is anticipated at least thirty 
days after the September 23, 2013 filing date.  Any objection to the filing should be directed to 
(a) the Secretary of the Indiana Utility Regulatory Commission, PNC Center, 101 West 
Washington Street, Suite 1500 East, Indianapolis, IN 46204 or (b) the Indiana Office of Utility 
Consumer Counselor, PNC Center, 101 West Washington Street, Suite 1500 South, Indianapolis, 
IN  46204. 

 


